

Public Health Nursing Children and Young People's Team Public Health Agency 12 – 22 Linenhall Street BELFAST BT2 8BS

Tel: 028 95363445

Website: www.publichealth.hscni.net

Dear Colleagues

Following the easing of current Covid-19 restrictions people are starting to mix more, as a result we are expecting a higher than normal number of RSV/bronchiolitis infections in young children for this time of year.

To help communicate this and support parents and carers with what to look out for and what to do if their child becomes unwell the PHA have produced some information in the form of a leaflet and factsheet.

Please can you share the attached resources with as many colleagues and parents to support this communication.

There is also a link below to the PHA website where the resources can be found.

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/respiratory-syncytial-virus-rsv-what-do-i-need-know https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/respiratory-syncytial-virus-rsv-questions-and-answers

Thank you very much for your support.

Yours sincerely

Eilidh McGregor

Paediatric Nurse Consultant, Public Health Nursing for Children & Young People

Public Health Agency

Improving Your Health and Wellbeing